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Mr. Hisel, to continue the review of your amendment request to add in-patient rooms,
 please submit the following:
 

1.     Calculations to support that rooms located below the 2 patient rooms and the waste
 storage room are below public dose limits (2 millirem in any one hour and 100
 millirem/year).

2.     Calculations to support that dose rates on the roof are below public dose limits.
3.     The room number for the waste storage room

 
You may submit the signed response via fax to 610-337-5269 or via pdf.  If a response is
 not received within 30 days we will consider that you no longer require the change and
 void your request.  Please contact me with any questions.
 
Penny Lanzisera
US NRC, Region I
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